
October 2020 
Director of Student Services 

Board Report 
COVID – 19 

- No reported cases as of 10/22/20. 
- Nurse Tara and Casey collaborated to create a data base to track cases and quarantined 

students and staff.  There will be a link on our district website. 

Custodial 

- Custodians are doing a great job of keeping the buildings clean and sanitized. 
 

Maintenance 

- Roof replacement at Daycare Facility will be completed next summer. 

School Safety 

- Continuing work on the requests of the School Safety inspection from June. 

Transportation 

 
- Extracurricular trips have started.  Teams and Coaches are following strict protocols for 

social distancing on the busses.  
- Reviewing pricing for the purchase of a new Food Service Van. 
- Bus 1 had a new under carriage and floor installed do to rusting.    

 

Student Attendance/Participation 

 

- Enrollment as of October 22nd is 828.  LES – 432  DHS - 396 


